
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, October 19, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Love your BBQ 
 BBQ Chicken  
 Charbroiled Hamburger  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   October 20 
   Kyle Timmerman  
   October 21 
   Jessica Navarro  
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. This Friday during lunch we will be having our first PBIS store of the year, so remember 
to take your tiger stripes.  
 

3. There will be an Early Act meeting on Tuesday, October 23rd before school at 7:45 in 
room 109. We will be discussing our upcoming Change War Project. Please see Mrs. 
Rupert if you have any questions.  
 

4. The Halloween dance will be on Friday October 26th  from 7PM to 9PM and it’s for 
Gurrie students only.  You will be able to purchase your tickets on Wednesday October 
23rd through Friday October 26th during lunch only in the cafeteria. Your advisor should 
have given you the permission for needed to purchase your ticket.  If you have any 
questions please check with your advisors.  
 

5. Dare to Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez on Tuesday, October 23 right after school in 
room 102A.  See you there!!! 
 

6. Yesterday the girls took on Highlands.  It was a Pink Out!  All of the girls wore pink in 
support of fighting cancer!!! 7th grade came out and played first.  Highlands jumped out 



to an early lead, but the Tigers did not give up!  Izzi Wirtz rallied the squad and made 
some early baskets.  Maddie Rowen and Poppy Graber couldn’t be silenced either as 
they drained some big shots as both girls led the team in scoring!  Despite those efforts, 
the Tigers fell short and lost to Highlands. 
 
8th grade followed that game seeking some revenge from an early season loss.  8th grade 
jumped out to a commanding lead behind Lily Prendergast.  The defense played well, 
two with big plays from Karen Martinez and Hannah Eskra.  The Tigers prevailed and 
scored a season-high 37 points in a BIG VICTORY! 
 
Game play resumes on Saturday as the Tigers prepare for the Hodgkins Park District 
Tournament.  Go Tigers! 
 

7. Attention adventurers!!! Gurrie’s RPG Club will meet after school TODAY until 4pm in 
the culinary arts room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  There is still time to join the adventure!  Please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. 
Schwartz for more information!  See everyone after school! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


